
July, & August  Birthdays  

       Bobby, Helena, Harriet, Erin, Jason, George Imogen, Alexa, Alba, Dylan, Eleanor,  

Tilly, Edward and Izzy.  

 
Congratulations to all of the following children who have been Special  
 
Stars in their year group for this month:  
 
 
w/c 2nd July -  Lillia, Liam, Izzy & Frankie                                                                                                              
w/c 9th July - Erin,  Farrah, Jacob & Alexa  
 
End of Year Awards  
 
Achievement Awards: Faria, Arthur, Henry & Dylan  
 
Bishopôs Award for R Eð Dylan 
 
Morey Gompertz - Values Award - Tilly  
 
Winners of Sports Day -  Manor House  

Dear All,  
Just a brief newsletter from us to round off this year, which has been an exceptional one in many ways. I am so pleased that we have not 
allowed Covid to define out achievements this year and that, this term particularly, the children have been able to have the experiences 
that we know they always really remember. As much as we know they love their daily lessons, making memories with their friends when 
they take part in different experiences is really what it is all about because that is when we are all living ólife in all its fullnessô.  
I want to thank all of you from the bottom of my heart for your courage, perseverance, friendship, compassion, love and faith in us this 
year. I said in church on Friday that everything we do is a partnership, 50 / 50 with yourselves. We couldnôt do what we do without you, 
more so this year. You are all superheroes in my book. All of the staff extend our deepest thanks for all the gifts, cards and kind messages 
that have come our way in the past week or so, especially to those who contributed to our staffroom stock cupboard treatsðthey should 
last us well onto the dark winter!  
We say our goodbyes to some special people today: Mrs Katwa has not been with us long but she has made a big impression and we wish 
her well with her future life. Charles and Tilly leave us today for a new life in beautiful Norfolkðwe will miss you so much. Finally, 
Lillia will move to a new school nearer her new home in Brixworth. We you all the very best of luck.  
 
Best wishes and blessings to you all for a peaceful and fun-filled holiday. We look forward to seeing you again in September!  
Mrs Crofts 
 
Ladybirds   
We have had such a lovely final month in Ladybirds. We all tried our very best on Sports Day and showed off our running skills. 
We have enjoyed a water day where we got to paddle in the paddling pool, build sandcastles, eat some fish and chips and even had 
a water fight! Have a fantastic summer! 
 
Hedgehogs  
We have come to the end of another year and it has been my pleasure to teach Hedgehogs. I am beyond proud of each of the children and 
everything that they have achieved this year. Wishing all the Hedgehogs a happy and restful summer break! Best of luck as you move on 
to Year 2 and Year 3.  
From Miss Green 
 
Otters 
We have worked on double page spreads looking at and understanding the water cycle. We have also written poems and worked on  
actions to go along with the poems about the water cycle.  
Weôve had a busy end of term in OttersðAmelia  
 
Dolphins  
In class we worked on and performed the play Macbeth , which we enjoyed performing in front of the whole school on the field.  
We had worked on the costumes and props ourselves too.  
On Monday the Year 6s went to the seaside for a day as well, which was great fun.  
- Archie & Jackson.  
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Diary Dates  

 
Last day of Term  -Tuesday 20th July  

 
Staff Training Days - 1st, 2nd and 3rd September  

 
Start of New Term - Monday 6th September  

 

Hedgehogs Church Visit  

Ladybirds  Water Fun Day (Above, Below and 
Left)  


